
Love Like You Mean It 2025 June Update 

We hope this summer finds you well! We want to share a quick overview of 

topics covered in Tim's June Update Video. For more details, we highly 

recommend watching the video-the video provides some great insights, 

especially about our programming for this year's cruise, which might answer 

some of the questions you've had. 

Topics covered this month: 

• Why aren't there more speakers on the website - and why are the

performers being announced so slowly?

o This year, we're trying some new things with the program, including

a THEME that will tie everything together. While we're not ready to

reveal the theme just yet, Tim gives a sneak peek in the video.

o Performers are being announced every week, so keep an eye on

our social media!

• Quick Reminders

o Excursions and add-ons: No need to call us just yet about

excursions, internet, dining packages, etc. More info will be

available this fall.

o Citizenship info: Please make sure to submit your citizenship

information. Check out past newsletters for more details on why

this is so important.

o Boarding time on February 8th: Plan to be at the ship to board between 12:30 -

4:00 PM.

We will have more for you next month. 

Sail on,   Your Familylife Cruise Team




